Bonenfant, Janice
e e e

From: Allan Herschlag <allandcouncil@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 4:27 PM

To: Jjbouley@concordnh.gov; Aspell, Thomas; Bonenfant, Janice
Subject: Transfer station

Honorable Mayor,

It has been brought to my attention that recently the transfer station on Old Turnpike
Road no longer allows trucks with dump beds to to raise their beds to dump in the
containers. As it was explained to me, all vehicles must now off load into the containers
by hand. In order to use a dump bed the person will need to drive to the facility

in Allenstown. They must set up an account for the Allenstown facility and are eligible to
receive a discount by identifying they are from Concord.

I am requesting that this matter be referred to the appropriate administaion
department(s) to review why the change occurred and why Conocrd residents must now

drive to Allentown to take advantage of a service that until recently was available at the
transfer station in Concord.

Respectfully,

Allan Herschlag




